The Community Pharmacy Imposition

The Government has imposed a £113m reduction in community pharmacy funding
for 2016/17 as compared to 2015/16. This could have a damaging effect on

healthcare across the country.

The Impact: We are concerned about the impact that this funding cut could
have on patients and the wider healthcare system.
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The Alternative: We believe that developing community pharmacy services
could create significant savings.
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